



Shrewsbury Road, Church Stretton Telephone 01694 722209
Shropshire, SY6 6EX E admin@csschool.co.uk

www.churchstretton.shropshire.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr J Parr BA Hons

28th February 2020

Dear Parents & Carers

I am writing to you as we understand that there may be concern around the current Coronavirus situation, locally and nationally. Public Health England advises that the risk to individuals in the UK remains low and has confirmed it is not advising that schools shut in an attempt to stem the spread of Coronavirus.

Please rest assured that we will follow the Government of the United Kingdom's guidelines for education establishments, which we have included links for below.

COVID-19: guidance for educational settings

Coronavirus (COVID-19): latest information and advice

This will give you a clear picture of the advice we will be following and will inform you if there are any further changes. If you have any specific questions, please don't hesitate to contact the school. We will also continue to provide updates via 'The Link', our weekly newsletter.

Yours sincerely,

1 Parr

Mr J Parr Headteacher